
 

 

 

 

 Notice of Change in Opening Hours at Le Temps 

 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

Please note that from Thursday, February 1st, the opening hours of 

Café Restaurant “Le Temps” will be changed as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We sincerely apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may 

cause, and we greatly appreciate your kind cooperation and 

understanding on this matter. 

 

 General Manager 

Until Wednesday, January 31st 

Last Order - 23:30 

Closing Time - 24:00 

From Thursday, February 1st 

Last Order - 22:30 

Closing Time - 23:00 


